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To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Painswick local plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

I was interested to read that you have been having a public consultation on additional sites for housing in the 

Stroud district. I live in Painswick, and the local housing plan has not changed in the 38 years we have lived 

here. We live on Stroud rd. on the corner of Kingsmill lane, and have an acre of garden. part of it is below 

our house and fronts on to Kingsmill lane, possibly 1/3 of an acre bounded by the Washwell stream on one 

side and mature trees on the other [which I would not want to see taken down]  My husband mows it in the 

summer, but otherwise it is of very little use to us. When I see huge houses built in the center of the village 

on tiny plots, I wonder why we could not apply for planning permission [we have not tried] just because it is 

a short way down the road, and it is not a field. Is this likely to be forever? 

Regards,  

 

 


